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July 10, 1959 

Memo - to:- 	Andrew J. Dallstream, President, Village Board, Barrington Hills 

Meeting: 

In Attendance: 

Village of Barrington Chambers 
8:00 P. M. 
July 9, 1959 

Mayor Martin Schreiber, Village of Barrington 
James De Bolt, Chairman, 'Police Committee, Village of Barrington 
Robert Mc Caw, Member 	 /I 	 TT 	 TT 	 TT 

Chief Smith 

H. B. Smith opened the meeting by expressing his Committee's appreciation for the 
attendance of the men from the Village of Barrington and following this, explaining 
in general terms the problem of the Village of Barrington Hills - and soliciting the 
help and cooperation of the Village of Barrington. 

Mayor Schreiber and Chairman De Bolt readily accepted the thought of cooperation, 
if legal and practical. 

Chief Smith indicated his yearly budget amounted to:- 

Salaries $64, 000 
Other 14, 000 

Total: $78, 000 

his staff consisting of:- 

4 people in the Headquarters Office 
1 meter man 
4 patrolmen 
1 substitute man 

himself as Chief 
a total of 
	

11 

He also indicated that using one car around the clock with 3 men on 8 hour shifts 
and a part-time man for vacations and days off, the cost he estimated for this 
unit was $25, 000 per year. 
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The group came to the conclusion that little would be accomplished at this initial 
meeting, except for the expression of a desire for cooperation and the recognition 
that the problem of police protection was one of prevention and in addition a 
community one. 

Specifically, it was decided that Chief Smith and R. J. Grigsby, who generously 
offered his help, would meet, and with map in hand would estimate the size of the 
area involved, the distance on the roads, and generally come to a preliminary 
conclusion of the problems involved. The cost of this survey would be shared in 
a fair way by both Villages. 

The Chief and Mr. Grigsby will set a mutually satisfactory date, and any other 
member in attendance would be welcome to assist, The Mayor indicated that 
working with Mr. Mathews, the Village of Barrington attorney, he would ascertain 
the legal implications and possibilities of cooperation. 

The Village of Barrington Hills Committee felt that the initial meeting was most 
successful and fully feels that, proceeding from this point, a most satisfactory 
arrangement to both communities can be accomplished. 
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